Gen. Ed. Committee Faculty Senate Report
February 21, 2020

The Gen. Ed. Committee met on February 14th at 2:30 p.m., and has the following informational items to report:

1. The committee is in the process of reviewing gen. ed. assessment plans. If there are any concerns or questions, faculty and departments will be contacted.  

2. The remaining committee meetings for this year will be held on: February 28 at 1:00, March 13 at 1:00, April 10 at 1:00 and May 1 at 1:00.

